
We have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, 
followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.  

If you would like to get something into the Link please let
our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday

evenings.  Thanks.
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Services today 
9.15am – Eucharist

10.30am – Eucharist
3.00pm – Eucharist at Lilyburn

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: The Diocese of Madurai-Ramnad (Church of South 
India), The Rt Rev Marialouis Joseph

DIOCESAN: St. Bartholomew's, Gourock (Vacant) & St John the 
Evangelist, Greenock (Wilhelmina Nesbitt).

Daily Prayers 
4th: All those involved in social care.
5th: Thanksgiving for companions on the journey of faith.
6th : Our Christian Neighbours.
7th: The Vestry at St. Cyprian's.
8th : Purity in all our loving relationships.
9th: The Aberlour Child Care Trust. 

Please remember in your prayers: Robert Hay, Olive Hay, Matt 
Whitaker, Betty Mattison  Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Ashley 
Craddock, Pam Bently; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan 
Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss 
and those in the “Prayer Book” at the back of church. 

The Bible Society Afternoon tea 
postponed from the 24th January will 
now take place on the 21st February, at 
2pm at Lenzie Old Church.

MUSIC FOR STRINGS
Our next concert is on Saturday 16th

February, 7.30pm featuring East
Dunbartonshire Young Musicians and

McOpera. The concert is in collaboration
with Milgavie Music Club.

Please take some tickets, and sell them on to people
you know. Tickets - £10 - are available in church.

Our next Magazine is now available in 
church – please take one.

We are also keen to get our magazine 
widely circulated, so if you know of anyone 
who might be interested in getting one, 
please pass it on freely. If there is 
somewhere you could place one, such as a 
reception area somewhere, again please 
take one and pass it on.

The next Mothers Union meeting 
will be on Wednesday 13th February 
at 7.30pm. 
In a change to our normal venue we will be 
meeting in Val Fallon’s house (please ask Val 
herself, or Maxine or the Rector if you do not know 
where Val lives) for this meeting. Our theme 
for the evening is ‘Special Moments – an 
evening of memories’. We all have had 
special moments in our lives – come to the 
meeting prepared to tell us all a little of one of 
those memories. If applicable bring photo’s or 
items related to the memory although that is 
not essential. Hope to see you there. 

Things you didn't know:
Summer on Neptune is  40 years  long,  but  the  temperature is  -200
degrees centigrade!

10% of all photographs ever taken were taken in the last year!

For  every  human  being,  there  is  1.6  million  ants  in  the  world.
However, the combined weight of those ants is roughly the same as the
combined weight of all human beings.

George W Bush said his favourite  book as  a child  was “The Very
Hungry Caterpillar.” It was written when he was 23!

“Eleven plus two” is an anagram of “twelve plus one”.

 


